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Want A Break From Cooking 

The PRACC has an onsite Bistro which serves nice, 

reasonably priced meals.  

Discussions are underway to provide a limited menu for 

meal purchases on Thursday and Saturday evenings.  

Menu details will be made available in Aug/Sep so you can 

make your selection. 

Pingelly Festival 

Pingelly has plans underway for a festival of Flowers, Art, 

and Music on the Saturday of the rally. 

They are anticipating displays of flowers, local artisan 

products, food markets, pop up music and food trucks.  

At present the full details of these are not known which 

has had an obvious impact on creating a rally schedule. We 

will know more as we get closer to the date, however this 

should add some interesting activities to the calendar for 

the weekend. 

Registration is Open  

The registration form for the Rally is contained in the 

second page of this newsletter. 

We have released it earlier than originally planned as many 

ACCWA members are heading east for the National Rally at 

Barmera and we wanted them to have the opportunity to 

complete their registration prior to their departure. 

ACCWA will be holding a meeting on the Thursday evening 

so members can attend the Committee and Delegate 

meeting. Early entry will be open for those wishing to 

attend. More information will be provided in future 

communications. 

Food options have not been included in this registration 

form as discussions are not finalised with the onsite Bistro. 

Details of the available meals and nights will be in future 

communications. In any case it is a bit early to try and work 

out what you want to eat in 7 or 8 months time. 

Details of games and activities will be provided in 

future newsletters as the schedule develops. We are 

also discussing a van weighing service.  

Come to wonderful Pingelly and have a great time. 

Evening Schedule 

The current evening schedule is: 

Thursday ACCWA Delegates meeting, Finger food, 

Possible purchase of dinner 

Friday Rally Opening: Happy hour, Finger Food, 

Light Entertainment 

Saturday Main Entertainment, dinner available for 

purchase 

Sunday Rally Close, Raffle Draw, Light 

Entertainment  

. 

 

Coffee, Company & Creativity 

We will have a wonderful area to relax. 

Come along to our DROP-IN Centre in the PRACC and grab 

a free cup of great coffee or tea, read the newspaper, 

have a chat and relax. Open every day of the Rally. Great 

place to catch up with friends. 
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Pingelly Recreation and Cultural Centre (PRACC) 
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Raffle & Gate Prizes 

Several lucky attendees will receive a cash gate prize just 

for turning up. 

Raffle tickets will be sold throughout the rally with an 

assortment of high value items available as prizes. 

We will NOT be asking for prize donations from clubs as 

has been done in previous years. All prizes will be acquired 

from rally proceeds and ticket purchases. 



 

 


